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Falls City Sacred Heart Celebrates Catholic Schools Week

(KTNC) - Members of the Falls City Sacred Heart National Honor Society hosted an open house
this (Monday) morning, as the school marks Catholic Schools Week, which is held annually the last
week in January.

Sacred Heart School has been a part of Falls City’s educational landscape since 1891. Father
Robert Roh has been Superintendent at Sacred Heart for the past 25 years. (play audio :23)
Several special days and events are planned throughout the week at the school. (play audio :51)
Other days planned include Parent Appreciation Day on Tuesday and Faculty and Staff
Appreciation Day on Thursday.

The theme for this year’s Catholic Schools Week is “Raise the Standards.”
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